
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Today I write to you as a mother first. Week 3 of this
current period of school closure, and as a parent I have
found it difficult this week. My own two children have
struggled with working online again, and they are
missing their friends. Between juggling my own job and
my children's school work, I have really felt the strain
this week. 

The main purpose of this letter is to say well done!
Whatever your personal circumstances, we think you are
doing a great job. We know our students are safe, loved
and cared for, and that is the most important thing at
the moment. 

Please do not let school work put any extra pressure on
you during this time. Everyone's circumstances are very
 different. Be kind to yourselves - our mental health can
be affected if we do not take care of ourselves.   

Finally, we may be currently operating online but we are
still here emotionally for all our families. If you need
support please get in touch.  

Take care
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Please contact us if you have any queries:
Charlotte.Davies@dohabritishschool.com  Jennifer.Mcclellend@dohabritishschool.com 

 Raneem.Amra@dohabritishschool.com


